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GP Teacher Workshops for 2019 

Year 3 GP Teachers  9th July Frogmary Green Farm, Somerset 13.30-17.00 

Year 3 GP Teachers  16th July Cirencester Football Club 13.30-17.00 

Year 3 GP Teachers  10th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

Year 1&2 GP Tutors  12th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-15.00 

Year 1&2 EC Tutors  17th Sept. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-15.00 

Year 4 GP Teachers  8th Oct. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

Year 5 GP Teachers  5th Nov. Engineers’ Hse, Bristol  9.00-17.00 

To book any of these workshops, please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk. . 

Have you booked your student teaching for 2019-20 
Information has been emailed to practices. To book, you need to complete the Year specific 
online form. If you haven’t been sent a booking invitation and would like to teach, please 
email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  

Year 3 MB21 will run for the first time in the next academic year. Don’t miss your chance to 
be one of the first GPs to teach on this course. For more information and a teaching 
example (Year 3 GP student workshop) go to 
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teaching/mb21-curriculum-review/year-3-mb21/   

Adolescents’ health in vulnerable populations     

at the RCGP Severn Faculty Gala Dinner  7th June 

Have you booked your place? Why not book a table your team?  

Don’t miss GP Dr Marian Davis’ talk. Read more on page 4  

New MB21 Year 3 Student Choice placement, Summer 2020 
Looking for help with auditor improving patient safety? Want to share your expertise? Why 
not help with the new end of Year 3  Student Choice projects in 2020?  

Please get in touch asap with your ideas and for more information 

Read about it on page 2 

On page 3 
 Ever thought of observing a 2° Care OSCE? Read Dr. Cara Harris’ report  

 Can you help an intercalating Bristol student with his study into childhood obesity? 

 New book by GP Chris Johnstone on Resilience 

 Check out CAPC research themes 
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Are you interested in quality improvement? 
Introducing a unique opportunity to have a medical student 
attached to your practice. We are excited to be launching the  

Student Choice placements (replacing SSCs) for

 Summer 2020 in MB21 Year 3

Why supervise a student choice placement?  
Useful to your practice, e.g. undertaking quality improvement, developing patient  
materials or helping to evaluate your service.  
Students are enthusiastic, having chosen a project they want to do  
Engage with, inspire and be inspired by the next generation of clinicians 

What is involved?  
Placements will run in a 6-week block at the end of the 
academic year.   
Placements should help students to explore ‘evidence-based 
medicine in the broadest sense’. Students will choose an area of 
study, collect data, analyse it and reflect on its use in clinical 
settings. Students will be expected to work largely independently with some support. 

Funding of approximately £1000 will be available per student placement, to 
enable supervisors to provide mentoring and support.   

Want to hear more?  
We would love to hear from you if you’ve provided SSC placements before and / or 
have an idea for a Student choice placement. CAPC teaching can support you to 
develop a proposal, and provide some training in research skills for students.   

Contact us as soon as possible for more information or to suggest a placement. 

We will be back in touch in the Autumn, but please be in contact with us asap with 
any ideas. If you already offer an "SSC" from your practice, we are really hopeful we 
can integrate this into the new structure.   

Key Information 

Placement period: Monday 8th June to Friday 17th July 2020 

Interested or want to discuss an idea?  

Please contact us as soon as possible to discuss 

Contact: Rachel.johnson@bristol.ac.uk 

‘I don’t have words to 
describe how important 

this SSC has been.’ 
Student feedback from Penny Brohn 
Integrative Medicine SSC 2017 
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CAPC Research Themes here 
 http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/researchthemes/ 

Being an OSCE examination observer 
by Dr Cara Harris, Salaried GP at Tyntesfield Medical Group 

I was starting my new role as a honorary GP teaching fellow and, while at one of the 
Year 2 & 3 workshops, I recalled being asked by my previous students what would be 
expected of them at their MDEMO exams; I was honest with them that I wasn't entirely
sure. I discussed with the Rheumatology consultant at the Year 2 & 3 workshop about 
coming to observe the MDEMO exams. It was easy to arrange via their team for the next 
MDEMO exams one month later.  

I spent 2 hours at the MDEMO exam and focused on the different musculoskeletal      
stations of history taking, examinations and clinical reasoning. It was great to talk to the 
examiners and patients, hear the types of questions asked for the clinical reasoning 
station and see the details of the mark sheet for the joint examination stations.  

It was odd to hear the station start and finish bells going but being on the other side for a 
change! 

It has really helped me set my expectations of what is required of myself and my Year 3 
students during their sessions in Primary Care. I understand the MDEMO exam itself has 
been amalgamated into the end of year OSCEs but would highly recommend popping 
along to observe their exams if you get a chance! 

Study into child hood obesity by intercalated Bristol student 
Could you help? 

Myself and a group of us are conducting some research on the obesity epidemic in Britain’s 
children. We are looking for views of primary care practitioners to share their opinions and 
experiences on the matter and hopefully publish afterwards. 

To take part, please click on this link  
https://imperial.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1Im5OhGLLbQCJJX 

Thank you in advance for your time. 

Hyatt O’Callaghan 

University of Bristol Medical Student 
Imperial College London Intercalated Management Student 

New book on resilience by Dr. Chris Johnstone, formerly a GP in Bristol 

Seven Ways to Build Resilience 
http://collegeofwellbeing.com/seven-ways-to-build-resilience/ 
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